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Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to you to inform you of our end of year trip which will take place on Thursday 10th July 2025.

This year students will be going to Legoland They will travel by coach which will leave at 9am And will return to
Tescos Ponders End at 17:00pm VWhere students will be dismissed.

Your child will need to be at school no later than 08:10 am. On the 10th July, the coach will not wait for them
and students in the past have been disappointed when arriving late with the trip having already left.

It is important to note that there will be limited places available on the trip and will be on a first come, first served
basis so we are encouraging early payment to avoid disappointment.

This year the school recognises the difficult economic situation many of us are finding ourselves in and so are
subsidising the tickets and taking care of all transport costs etc so as to make the opportunity more inclusive and
accessible to all. Therefore the cost of this trip will be £16.00 And should be made via parent pay.

We also want to point out expectations around student behaviour next term, whilst we want to make this trip
available to all we will be closely monitoring student behaviour and unless this is regulated to what we deem to
be a reasonable level we reserve the right to withhold the place on the trip and if this should be the case we will
refund you accordingly and inform you of alternative arrangements.

All students who are not on the trip will be expected to participate in class work and we will share the
arrangements of this closer to the time.

Please ensure that your child has the correct clothing for the weather, sunscreen, rain coat etc free school

meals will be provided to those who qualify, snacks and packed lunches should be brought by those who aren't.
It is important to note that Legoland is cashless and requires card payments. We are allowing students to wear
their own clothes however these should be suitable for children and non revealing, crop tops, short shorts, mini
skirts etc are not allowed. Students will be offered PE kit or sent home if not deemed suitably dressed.

The year team will be back to you with further information closer to the time.

Many Thanks

Dominic Corey

Parent Signature ..........coccoiiiiiiinn Emergency contact number .........ccoooveiiiiininne
| give permission for my child to make their own way home from Tescos Ponders End
YES / NO - Please circle

Please note that if you circle No it will be important you instruct your child to follow teachers to the school when
we return and you should ensure you have the discussion with them concerning this.
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